
Welcome back, Champions Families! To our new
families, a special welcome to you—we're thrilled to

have your kiddos join us for all the fun ahead.
This week, we'll kick things off by getting to know

each other and sharing stories about our
summertime adventures. We'll be celebrating

individuality and inclusion, making sure everyone
feels welcome.

We're excited to announce that our Chess Club is
ready to go, led by our amazing lead teacher. As

always, homework will be our top priority, as
requested by our wonderful Champions families.
After that, we'll break into small groups for Chess

Club, creative arts, reading time, and outdoor
exercise.

We provide a light, healthy snack, but feel free to
send your child with their own snack if you prefer.
And don't forget an extra water bottle—our kiddos

get thirsty! We're looking forward to an amazing
school year ahead!
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Diana Donaldson Site Director
Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton

386.346.7780

If you do not have a consistent recurring
schedule, please remember to schedule

your student by every Wednesday
afternoon to secure their spot for the

following week.
If you need assistance, our wonderful family

support hotline will be happy to help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154

Enrollment

The first early release
day of the school year

is August 30,2024
There will be a sign-up

sheet on the parent
table next week.


